
 
 
May 31, 2024 

 

Department of City Development 
City of Milwaukee 
809 North Broadway 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 

Dear Members of the Department of City Development, 

We are writing to support Enerpac's proposal to build a balcony on the south side of the ASQ 
building at 600 North Plankinton Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53203. 

This addition will significantly enhance the building's usability by providing valuable outdoor 
space and improve its aesthetic appeal. Carefully designed to complement the building's 
historic character, it will preserve the architectural integrity while contributing positively to 
the neighborhood. 

We are committed to meeting all city regulations and have consulted with experts to ensure 
a structurally sound and historically appropriate design. 

Your approval will enable us to enhance our property while preserving the charm of our 

historic building. Please contact me at 612-355-2602 or Josh@hempelcompanies.com 
with any questions. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely, 

 

Joshua D. Krsnak 
Chief Executive OƯicer 
Hempel Real Estate  


